Middle School Visit
May 27th

On May 27th, we will be welcoming McGregor 5th grade students to visit West Middle School.  On the scheduled visit, we will be providing a brief tour by our 8th grade mentors, a welcome from our counselors and principals, Q & A with Mentors, and some special surprises. 
Students will be following all RCS health guidelines and protocols.  In an effort to keep your child socially distanced, all students will be placed into small prearranged groups guided by one of our 8th grade Mentors. To keep the groups spaced, we will rotate small groups between large areas in the Cafeteria, Media Center, and Auxiliary Gym.
Transportation for your student has been arranged: Students will be picked up from elementary schools at 12:10 pm. For their return home, students will be picked up from West and returned to their elementary building at 1:40 pm.
Virtual Campus: Parents can drop students off at West Middle School by 12:20 pm and pick up at 1:30 pm.  Please use the entrance off the side parking lot by the main office (door #17) for both drop-off and pick-up. Students must wear a mask upon entering the building and will sign in at the main office.
Please feel free to also take a virtual tour of West M.S. below:
West Middle School Interactive Map
*Click on any “W” to expand any area and view the linked videos and pictures.
If you have any questions or concerns please contact us at WestMiddleSchool@rochester.k12.mi.us or 248-726-5002.
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